
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Over the past term, our students have continued to demonstrate their
commitment to learning, both in the classroom and beyond. We have
had many exciting events and activities.
Our teachers have worked tirelessly to provide our students a
supportive and engaging learning environment Their dedication and
hard work have been instrumental in helping our students achieve their
full potential.
I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you of the
importance of supporting your child’s learning at home. Reading with
your child,
encouraging them to practice their math skills, and engaging in
conversations about their school day are all excellent ways to support
their academic progress.
Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school
community. I look forward to the coming term and its many exciting
opportunities
Best regards
Yasmin Hassan





Safer Internet 
Day

Safer Internet Day is an 
annual event aimed at 

promoting online safety for
children and young people. It 
encourages everyone to use 

the internet
responsibly and respectfully, 

and to make positive 
contributions to the

online community.

Anti-Bullying 
Competition

Congratulations to the 
winners of our Key Stage 2 
Anti-Bullying Competition! 

The
competition aimed to 

promote kindness, respect, 
and inclusivity in our school

community. Students 
demonstrated creativity and 
enthusiasm in their writing,
artwork, and digital media 

submissions, contributing to a 
more positive and

inclusive environment. Well 
done!

Autism Awareness 
Day

Key Stage 2 marked Autism 
Awareness Day with a range 

of activities
aimed at promoting 

understanding and inclusion 
of students with autism.
Students participated in 

discussions and activities to 
learn about autism

and how they could support 
and include those with autism 

in the school
community.



Sports Day

KS 2 Sports Day is an 
exciting event that 

encourages students to
participate in team-based 
sports competitions. The 
house system creates a

fun and competitive 
atmosphere, where 

students can represent 
their house

and work together to 
achieve success in various 

events.

World Book Day

It was celebrated by 
reading a favourite book 

and dressing up as a
favourite character. This 

event promotes reading for 
pleasure and

encourages children to 
engage with the characters 

and stories that inspire
them. It&#39;s a fun and 
engaging way to celebrate 

the joy of reading.

KS2 Football League

The KS 2 football league 
for boys and girls 

promoted sportsmanship 
and

teamwork while 
encouraging students to 
develop their football 

skills. This
league provided a platform 
for students to compete 

against their peers,
build their confidence and 
resilience, and promoted a 

healthy and active
lifestyle.



Spelling Bee

KS2 Spelling Bee is a 
competition that 

challenges students to 
spell words

correctly. It 
encourages students 

to improve their 
spelling skills and
promotes healthy 

competition in a fun 
and engaging way.

Good to be Green

Good to be Green is a 
behaviour awareness 
day that promotes 

positive
behaviour and rewards 

students who 
demonstrate good 
behaviour. KS 2

students are 
encouraged to take 

responsibility for their 
actions and make

positive choices, which 
helps to create a 

positive and respectful 
learning

environment.

Charity events

Charity events aim to 
support those in need 

and promote 
community spirit.

Events may include 
food drives, donations, 

and fundraising 
activities to

help those less 
fortunate and create a 

sense of generosity 
and

compassion.



Year 6 project with UK Schools

EBIS has long been concerned with the fundamentals of British education. The EBIS school 
and Nant Celyn Primary School have set up a project. The kids enjoyed speaking with a 
Year 6 class from Nant Celyn Primary School via a Zoom meeting that was set up. They 

talked about various facets of their upbringing and cultures. This is a step towards a more 
extensive partnership between the two schools. 

Outstanding Pearson Learner Awards, Egypt 2022

Congratulations to our outstanding students who have made us proud by
achieving top positions in the iLower Primary Pearson exams. This event

took place at the British Embassy
Hassan Mahmoud Atef Ghanem has secured the Highest Mark in

Egypt in iPrimary Science May/June 2022.
Jaida Khaled Mansour Amer Ismail has secured the Highest Mark in

Egypt in iPrimary Science May/June 2022.



Schools Got Talents

The KS 2 choir participated in the ‘Schools Got Talent live show’,
competing against schools across Cairo and Alexandria. Their exceptional
performance led them to win both the first and second round. They have
now advanced to the final round, where they will compete against other

talented schools. We are proud of their hard work and dedication and wish
them the best of luck in the final round in May!

Ramadana Zaman

Ramadana Zaman was a 
wonderful opportunity for all of 

us to come
together for a day full of fun, 

food, shopping and 
entertainment.
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